Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 101 Thursday, February 5, 2015

Report Cards were distributed last Friday during Primetime. Students who did not receive their report card can pick them up
from Mrs. Faller in the main office.

The following representatives will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Monday, February 9th - Air Force
Wednesday, February 11th - Army
Thursday, February 12th - American Beauty Academy

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Tuesday, February 10th, the Class of 2015 will attend a presentation by Jostens during third period in
Convocation Hall. You should report to your third period class and then your teacher will escort you to Convo Hall after
attendance has been taken. A representative from Jostens will go over items to purchase for graduation such as your cap and
gown, graduation announcements, thank you notes, senior clothing, class rings, jewelry, etc. You can take all the information
home to your parents that day. Actual ordering for these items will take place on Tuesday, February 17th during all three
lunches.

SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Request Form. These forms
are available in the Guidance Office or College and Career Center. Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts; it is the
student's responsibility to determine if one must be submitted. Guidance

ATTENTION STUDENT DRIVERS: Please remember the following, which are part of the privilege of parking on campus:

*  You must have a valid hang tag on your rearview mirror to park on campus

*  Your tag must be visible through your windshield

*  You may only park in white lined spaces in the student lots. Do not park in the teacher lot, yellow lined spaces, visitor

spaces, along the curb, in front of fire hydrants, or in the handicap spaces.

These and other regulations related to the privilege of parking on campus are outlined in your signed parking agreement and
serve as your only warning. If you are in violation of the parking regulations, you will be fined according to the fine schedule in
your agreement. Accumulation of fines may result in the loss of parking privileges. Please understand that we know it is cold
outside, but if there are no spaces in the front student lots you must go to the other student lot(s) to find a place to park and
walk around to the front entrance if you arrive after the rear doors lock. Administration

In honor of "PJ Day" on Friday, February 6" the Bluetique will be selling the only "MT" PJ's available. Stop by today during any
lunch period to get yours. First come, first served! Bluetique

Want to show your friends or significant other how much you love them? Send them a Singing Valentine! Singing Valentines will
be on sale at lunch periods all week and will be delivered on Thursday, February 12. MTPA

Students, Yearbook is looking for Celebrity Look-a-Likes. Do you think you look a celebrity or know someone who looks like
one? Email mthscelebritytwins@gmail.com. Be sure to include who you look like and include a current picture. If you have
guestions, contact Hannah Sharp, Juliana Jablonski, or Claire Dabney. All submissions are due by February 20th. Yearbook

Attention Seniors: Any senior who was not able to access the yearbook course in Moodle should see Mrs. Daveler in room 25.

Parents of High School Seniors: During Primetime last Friday, your student received an information packet regarding Post Prom
on April 10,2015. Included in the packet are important details regarding Memory Lane, ways to contribute, workshops,
fundraising and various important time lines. Please take some time to review it. Post Prom is a parent-sponsored event and the
committee has been hard at work to make this an evening to remember. We can always use more parents to help so please
consider joining a committee! Students who were absent should see Mrs. Loke in the main office to get their packet.

The Baseball Organizational Meeting has been postponed until Monday, February 9™ at 7:00 PM in the High School Convocation
Hall. All candidates for the JV and Varsity baseball teams are expected to attend with at least one parent. The meeting should
last approximately one hour. Anyone who is unable to attend this meeting due to a schedule conflict is asked to see Coach

Sassaman in room 109.

There will be a Boy’s Volleyball open gym in the Arena tonight, February 5 from 7:30-9:30 pm. J. Damiano

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



